
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                        
 
            
Dear One and All          24th October 2014 
 

A chance to buy images from Sports Day 

I can’t quite believe that I’m writing to you about photos taken 5 months ago!  We have finally managed to get hold of 

the photos from Sports Day to share with you.  There are some incredible action shots, images which show the thrill of 

winning the race, but most importantly, what they all show is the sheer enjoyment felt by everyone, both partaking 

and watching the event.  Our thanks go to Alex at Studio 3 in Evesham for giving of his time (and professional skills) so 

generously.   

Below you will find a secure link which will let you view all of the photos.   These are low resolution proofs, but if you 

would like to print out your own copies (great Christmas presents!), we can sort this for you – and best of all, the 

monies raised go straight to our iPad fund! 

 

 

 

Click here to view Temple Grafton Sports Day Low Resolution Proofs. 
 

 

Once you have decided which images you would like, please put a donation in a sealed envelope (we would suggest 

£3.00 per image) and mark the envelope with the following information; 

 Your name 

 The number of each image you wish to be sent 

 An email address to send them to 

Of course, if there are just too many photos you like, you could make a larger donation (we would suggest £15.00) and 

we will send you a link to all the photos instead! 

Do enjoy looking at them – they really are great! 

Helen and Lou 
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https://www.dropbox.com/l/sRTiAcIb5gugzymiCP2ost?

